
Welcome to The Friends of the Copped Hall Trust  

The Friends were set up by the Trust in 1998 to enable people who 
care about Copped Hall to support the Trust and its objectives. Since 
1998 the Friends have made a substantial contribution to the 
restoration of Copped Hall. The income generated by our Friends 
scheme directly funds the restoration of the house and gardens. Our 
Friends remain our most important supporters and all of our volunteers 
start out as Friends.  

The Friends of the Copped Hall Trust Committee meet on a regular 
basis at Copped Hall throughout the year. All members of the 
committee are elected at the annual AGM and come from teams across 
the project. As representatives of the Friends the committee aims to 
represent their interests as well as supporting the Trust in its 
objectives. 

By joining The Friends of the Copped Hall Trust you can help secure 
the future of this important house and gardens.   

Louise Robertson 

Chairman of the Friends of the Copped Hall Trust 


